
waupacacommunitychest.com 

P.O. Box 94 

Waupaca, WI  54981-0094 

Board of Directors 

 

Brian Hoelzel 

President 

 

Bill Lipschultz 

Vice President 

 

Joel Camann 

Treasurer 

 

Aaron Jenson 

Secretary 

 

Jesse Cuff 

Board Member 

 

Jeff Spindler 

Board Member 

 

Noah Lencki 

Board Member 

 

Scott Neumann 

Board Member 

 

Laura Colbert 

Board Member 

 

Laurie Schmidt 

Board Member 

 

Barb Olson 

Board Member   

December 2023 

Greetings! 

As we approach the holiday season the Waupaca Community Chest asks that 

you consider adding your support to our annual fund drive. The Waupaca 

Community Chest began in 1958 and evolved into the Waupaca Area United 

Way before changing back to the Waupaca Community Chest in 2018. The 

reason for the change was simple: by once again becoming an independent 

fundraising organization we ensure that the funds raised in our area stay in our 

area, helping our local groups and organizations provide valuable services to 

our community.  

In 2023, the funds we raised were distributed to community organizations. 

This was only possible with the generous donations from area businesses and 

individuals like you. Our goal once again is to provide the resources our 

community groups need to continue their service to the citizens of the 

Waupaca Area. All donations raised are distributed through an all-volunteer 

Board of Directors to non-profit organizations. In 2024, we want to be able to 

fully fund all the requests we receive from the organizations in our 

community. And we are asking for your help to achieve this goal.  

Please consider making a tax-deductible donation today. You can do that with 

the return envelope provided or through our website at: 

www.waupacacommunitychest.com Either way, your donation will be 

distributed locally and benefit everyone in our community.  

If you are an organization looking for funds, an application can be found on 

our webpage.  Just click on the area that says, “Request Funds.”   Applications 

are due January 31, 2024.  If you received funding last year, we are also 

requesting your completion of the Request for Funding form, along with the 

completed Recipient Outcome Report. Our Volunteer Allocation Committee 

will meet shortly after that date to review and decide on programs to be 

funded. 

We greatly appreciate you helping us reach our goal.  

Sincerely, 

The Waupaca Community Chest Board of Directors 

Waupaca Community Chest, Inc. 


